
 

 

Construction of upgrades and improvements to Landis Sewerage Authority 

for the Little Robin Sanitary Sewage Pump Station Upgrades at 315 N. Mill 

Rd., Vineland, NJ for $1,050,000 were financed by the New Jersey Water 

Bank (NJWB).  The NJWB is a State Revolving Fund program jointly 

administered by the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection 

(DEP) and the New Jersey Infrastructure Bank (NJIB) and uses a combination 

of funds provided by the United States Environmental Protection Agency, the 

DEP, and the NJIB to provide very low interest loans to borrowers for 

environmental infrastructure projects. 

 

This project will provide water quality benefits by rehabilitating and replacing 

several key components of the pump station to ensure its operation for 

residents and businesses in Vineland, NJ particular those along Mill Road, 

surrounding neighborhoods, and in the City’s Industrial Park.   

 

State Revolving Fund programs around the nation provide states and 

communities the resources necessary to maintain and improve the 

infrastructure protecting our valuable water resources nationwide. 
 

 


